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number

WSCC/045/20

Name Jen broen

Address HANLYE HOUSE, HANLYE LANE, HANLYE LANE, HAYWARDS HEATH, RH17 5HR

Type of
Comment

 Objection

Comments It's not suitable for a village like Balcombe to have works like this taking place. It's dangerous to all
the school children (and there are many!) to have that number of HGVs on the road. Plus the risk of
pollution into the groundwater so close to the reservoir is surely too much to contemplate?
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